
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 October 2003 

6. MARBLEWOOD RESERVE REDEVELOPMENT AND MARBLEWOOD DRIVE STREET TREE 
REPLACEMENT 

 
 The Board received a report on the options being considered for a redevelopment in Marblewood 

Reserve. 
 
 The Board decided:  
 
 1. That consultation take place with residents on the evening of Sunday 2 November at the 

residents’ Neighbourhood Week event.  The time to be advised by the Parks and Waterways 
Advocate. 

 
 2. That staff from the Parks and Waterways Unit have a choice of trees on site for viewing. 
 
 3. That residents of Wesley home, including the residential units, be included in the consultation. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision 


